
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 18th June, 2018 

Dear parents and carers, 

                                       Our Catholic schools were built to grow the kingdom of God on 

earth. We too are called to play our part; it is a commitment which brings many rewards. 

In the Gospel this week  Jesus used a parable and pictures to explain God’s kingdom of 

love. God loves us all equally and invites us all to share in his kingdom of love and peace. 

CREATIVE  RE  DAYS 
 

We all had two great days in school finding out 
about a variety of Saints and presenting work 

through writing, drama, artwork, music, baking, 
research and dance. The work will be displayed 
in the school hall in the next few days and Year 
5 will present an assembly about the saints on 

Thursday (all welcome). Thank you Mrs Hughes 
for preparing the day and to the teachers for 

planning and presenting the tasks. 
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Events this week 
 
 

RETIREMENTS 
We’re sad to announce that 

Mrs Sugden and Mrs Blyth will 
be retiring in July after working 

at our school for 29 and 32? 
years, respectively. We thank 

them for their dedication and 
wish them a long, healthy,    
happy retirement. We hope 

they will continue to be regular 
visitors to school. 

Monday Donkey sanctuary visit for a small group         
2pm– New Reception class meeting.       

Tuesday  

Wednesday Swimming for Year 3                        
Year 5 RSE lesson   
Dance for Years 3-6        

Thursday 8.15am– Credit Union open as usual  

Friday 9.10am – Praise assembly – all welcome          



SCHOOL UNIFORM SEPTEMBER 
Our new school jumpers and cardigans 
have been ordered and will be available in 
The School Uniform shop towards the end 
of July. 
-Children will still wear black skirts or trou-
sers. 
-All children should wear white 
shirts/blouses with a school tie (school will 
buy a tie for each child, to help with the 
cost).  
-Black SHOES or PLAIN BLACK    
TRAINERS should be worn by all (no 
white/coloured stripes or ticks etc…).  

CONGRATULATIONS 
We are delighted to announce that             

Mrs Hatherly and her husband are expecting 
their first baby in November. We wish them 
every blessing for a healthy pregnancy and a 

very safe delivery. 

 Certificates awarded last week Attendance 

Reception School trip Best attendance-  

Year 3 

96% 

Well Done! 

 

Year 1  All of Year 1 and Amelia Carney 

Year 2 Joseph Howard and Morgan Holdsworth 

Year 3 Erin Hicken and Caiden Brister 

Year 4 Science morning 

Year 5 Terence Dela Cruz and Mason Brown 

Year 6 Milosz Dembowski and George Hopkins 

DATES  FOR  DIARIES 
 

Mon 25th June– Health and wellbeing 
week in school 

Wed 27th June – Year 4 Viking trip 
and Nursery new entrants meeting 2pm 
Thurs 28th – Year 6 fun run at Cardinal 

Heenan 
Fri 29th – Mass in school for the feast 

day of Saints Peter and Paul 
Fri 29th – Juniors sports afternoon 

(1.15pm) 
Wed 4th July—Nursery sports (11am) 
Fri 6th July– Y6 football competition 

at St Theresa’s (group) 
Mon 9th July– KS1 Sports  

Afternoon (1.15pm) 
Wed 11th July – Years 5 and 6 end of 

year production (9.15am) 
Thurs 12th July – Year 6 transition day 

to Corpus Christi Catholic college 
Fri 13th Jul– PTA Summer fayre (3pm) 
16th-18th JulY– Y5 Lineham farm visit 

Wed 18th July– Leavers’ Mass 
(9.15am)and Nursery sing-song(11.30) 

Fri 20th July– Leavers’ assembly (9.15) 
Mon 23rd July– break up at 1.15pm 

STAFF TEACHERS FOR SEPTEMBER 

Nursery  – Mrs Woodward 

Reception– Mrs Casson 

Year 1 – Miss Robinson (new teacher) 

Year 2  – Mrs Williams 

Year 3 – Mr Riley (new teacher) 

Year 4  – Miss Fahy (new teacher) 

Year 5  – Mrs Ince 

Year 6  – Mrs Dickinson 

Miss Carolan and Mrs Hughes will teach 

additional lessons and personalised 

learning throughout school.  

 
I hope you all have a 

 loveIy week. 
God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=p0OyGV7vvI32OM&tbnid=3KZRrvc2SiQxGM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohnsgreatmarsden.ik.org%2Fp_Attendance_Policy.ikml&ei=KAd6U8jQMYjeygP9vYGQCA&bvm=bv.66917471

